
From: Jennifer Struzik
To: FOIA Metra
Cc: WFLD Assignment Desk
Subject: video/audio request
Date: Wednesday, January 9, 2019 11:52:04 AM

Good Morning,
 
I apologize is you have our request, but not yet responded.
 
We are reaching out pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, Fox 32 News Chicago is requesting
any video footage and audio from Monday, December 10, 2018.
 
The video and audio would have been from a Metra Electric train traveling northbound to Chicago. 
It should train number 136 that was scheduled to arrive at Millennium Station at 648pm.
 
This is the train that was traveling opposite of the South Shore Train that struck the 2 officers.
 
Any video and audio can be emailed to wfldassignmentdesk@foxtv.com or placed in a drop box.  We
can also pick up when available.
 
 
Thanks!!
 
Jennifer Struzik | Assignment Editor | Jennifer.struzik@foxtv.com
WFLD FOX32|WPWR MY50
205 North Michigan Avenue, Chicago, IL 60601
o: 312-565-5533 | @newsforstruz
Email your news tips to wfldassignmentdesk@foxtv.com
Connect with FOX 32 Anywhere: Facebook | Twitter |Instagram
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